
SAVE THE DATE - NOVEMBER 6-9, 2019
AACA Western Fall National

Not Your Average National!
Hosted by the Fallbrook 
Vintage Car Club Region

The Fallbrook Vintage Car Club was founded 
in the mid-1950’s and held its first advertised 
car show in 1965.  In 1976, FVCC joined AACA 
and hosted the AACA Bicentennial Southwest 
Region Show.  

Where is Fallbrook, California?
The location of the National is in Fallbrook, California, about 
47 miles north of San Diego Airport.  Fallbrook is a hidden gem 
that is famous for being the avocado capital of the world.  

Where will the National be held?
The National will be held on the grass at the beautiful Pala Mesa Resort.  It features hotel rooms, a golf course, 
meeting rooms, a restaurant, bar, wedding venue, and more.  The annual Fallbrook Vintage Car Show is held 
there each year.

The average daytime high in  
November is 73.8 degrees and 
the average precipitation for 
November is about 1 inch.

Make it a Vacation - San Diego is a Destination!
San Diego and the Fallbrook area offer vacation and entertainment options like almost nowhere else.  See the 
U.S.S. Midway Museum, Hotel Del Coronado, Historic Old Town, Temecula Wine Country, San Diego Bay Cruis-
es, Torrey Pines Golf Course, San Diego Zoo and Safari Park, March Air Force Base Museum, Orange Empire 
Railway Museum, Balboa Park and museums, Pechanga and Pala Casino’s and RV Campgrounds, Picturesque 
La Jolla, UC San Diego, Del Mar Racetrack, Sea World, Ocean Beach, Carlsbad, Encinitas, Oceanside Pier, Cruise 
the Pacific Coast Highway...so much to see and do!

Come early and join the AACA golf tournament on Wednesday, November 6th.  On Thursday and Friday        
November 7th and 8th, scheduled events and tours will be held.  Stay from Tuesday, 11/5 through Sunday, 
11/10, and receive the special AACA rate of $109.00 per night at Pala Mesa Resort.

Stand by for more information.  Go to www.FallbrookVintageCarClub.org for information about our Club, our 
Annual Car Show (entering its 54th consecutive year), and the Fallbrook area.   We will be  adding the AACA 
Western Fall National to our website after the first of the year.  Save the date!


